Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region X
CAGAYAN DE ORO CITY DIVISION

Fr. William F. Masterson, S.J. Avenue,
Brgy. Upper Balulang, Cagayan de Oro City, 9000 Philippines

Division Memorandum
No. 54/ s. 2019

PBED-FIRST FUTURE PROJECT’S FOCUS GROUP DISCUS$IQN Wi
CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY TECHNICAL PERSONNEL VIS-A-VISSEN
PROGRAM

To: TERESAP. MINGO, PhD CDONHS- SHS Coordinator
MARY JANE MONROYO -INDAHAG NHS-SHS Coordinator
MARICEL BAUTISTA -PNROA NHS-SHS Coordinator
This Division

1. You are hereby informed to attend the Philippine Business Education (PBED)-First
Future Project’s Focus Group Discussion with Construction Industry Technical
Personnel Vis-A-Vis Senior High School Program on May 6, 2019, from 8:30 AM
to 2:00PM at the City Mayor's Office Conference Room, 2™ Floor Executive
Building, City Hall Compound, this city.

2. The workshop aims at providing a platform for knowledge building and sharing for

the purpose of improving the employability and work-readiness of Senior High
School graduates.

3. Forinformation, guidance and compliance.

fl/ONATHAN S. DELA PENA, Ph.D. CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent v

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects:
SHS Program —-TESDEC-PBED
cid/ jsm



